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Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 

We would like to invite you to accompany us on our trip to Lesnes Abbey Woods. We will 

be consolidating our topic on spring and lifecycles. This will involve pond dipping, hopefully 

finding tadpoles, and den building in the woods, again hopefully when the bluebells are in 

bloom and carpet the forest floor. 
 

• 9.15 for a 9.30 departure  

• Return by 3.00  

• Both classes will go together on Tuesday 16/05/23  

• Volunteers needed, please speak to your class teacher if you can join us  

• Children and volunteers will need a packed lunch (please ensure these are 

nut free) and a bottle of water 

• Please check the forecasted weather in the morning and dress your child 

appropriately as we will be travelling by public transport and will spend large 

portions of the day outside. 

 

Voluntary trip payments via the Products section on MCAS make these trips possible, if you 

can contribute, this would be greatly appreciated.  

 

Thank you, 
 

The Reception Team  
 
 


